
 

 

26 July 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

 

Brainstorm Productions – ‘The Hurting Game’ 

Monday 1 August 2022 

 

 

As part of Picnic Point High School’s Welfare Program, it is compulsory for Year 7 students to attend 

an in-school performance presented by Brainstorm Productions. This performance entitled ‘The 

Hurting Game’ deals with issues relating to cyber bullying and ethical behaviour and other welfare 

related issues. 

 

The performance will be held in the school hall on Monday 1 August 2022 and will be supervised by 

Year 7 teachers. The cost of the performance has been included in your child’s school fees. If you have 

any questions regarding this production, please contact the school. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

W Harding S Byron 

 

Mr W Harding Mrs S Byron 

Year 7 Adviser Principal 


